
Five things you need to know
today

We would love one of our readers to crack this story! STV
have reported on the wedding photos which appear to have

gone missing in the post – for 40 years! If you know who it is
then get in touch with STV – but do tell them you read it
here…..

Lesley McAra, Professor of Penology, has been announced as the
next Head of School at Edinburgh Law School. Professor McAra
takes over from Professor Douglas Brodie, who leaves to take
up the position of Head of Arts and Humanities at Stirling
University.  Professor McAra will assume the post on 1st May
2011.

An  established  Edinburgh  manufacturing  company,  Nairns
Oatcakes, has reported a small increase in turnover but a
small  decrease  in  operating  profits  due  to  increased
investment in marketing and the development of new products,
including a gluten-free range. What is exciting though, is
that they have expanded their workforce. They have a lovely
website which is really worth a look – we love the tractor….

Mike  Pringle  MSP  tells  us  about  the  new  business  parking
permits which are about to be trialled across the city and
which will be extended to non-liveried vehicles too.

And The Scotsman inform us that some opposition councillors
may not approve the appointment of Chris Walton to head up
Lothian Buses on the basis that he would be based in London….
What do you think of that? Do you have to live and work in the
same city these days, or does the computer and technology free
workers from that geographical bind?
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